
5095 (KLG)                RELATIONS BETWEEN THE MILFORD  5095 (KLG) 
POLICE DEPARTMENT AND MILFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

  

The Milford School District recognizes the importance of maintaining a safe and secure 

learning environment for all students, staff, and visitors. In collaboration with the Milford 

Police Department, the District aims to establish and uphold protocols that promote 

safety, security, and mutual cooperation between both entities. 

To ensure the effectiveness and relevance of our partnership, the Milford School District 

and the Milford Police Department hereby institute an annual review process of the 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between both entities. The Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) shall be signed and dated each year by the Superintendent of 

Schools and the Chief of the Milford Police Department.  The official document shall be 

made accessible for public review on the District website by October 1 each school 

year. 

The Superintendent of the Milford School District and the Chief of the Milford Police 

Department shall be responsible for ensuring compliance with this policy and 

overseeing its implementation. 
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